
From: Duff Erholtz [mailto:Duff.Erholtz@njpacoop.org]  
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 10:45 AM 
To: Sue Snider <ssnider@cityofkeywest‐fl.gov> 
Subject: NJPA Member Number 
  
Hello Sue,  

Welcome to NJPA! We’ve processed your recent application and have assigned you NJPA 
member number #  58115. 

We are in the process of mailing you a welcome packet containing your hard copy membership 
certificate. 

Please watch our short tutorial to learn how to find NJPA contract solutions by clicking this link: 
http://njpa.co/searchvideo 

Our video will show you how and where to find the information you require. You can begin 
viewing our competitively solicited contracts by clicking here.  

A Contract Award Announcement will be emailed periodically to communicate our most 
recent awards. You will also receive our Quarterly Newsletter, which we use to pass 
along procurement news and expanded contract information. 

Please let me know if you ever have any questions about our purchasing program, and again, 
Welcome to NJPA! 

Sincerely, 

  

 
Duff Erholtz 
Manager of Membership Services 
phone 218-894-5490Error! Filename not specified. 
cell 218-894-6812Error! Filename not specified. 
 
“The price of anything is the amount of life you exchange for it.”  
-Henry David Thoreau 
  
The e-mail addresses provided to subscribe to the NJPA Newsletter and other news are not shared with 
third parties.  To unsubscribe from future e-mails from NJPA, click here.  
 


